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Mr. Trenberth,
 
As we just discussed on the phone, I have completed my review regarding the NRC’s
inspection of NCI Engineering Co. performed on February 14, 2020, and no violations were
identified.  Attached for your records is a copy of the inspection report.  Please verify your
receipt of this email.  Thank you!
 

Allyce Bolger
Health Physicist
NRC Region IV
Division of Nuclear Material Safety
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